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From: Bob Gastrock
To: House Transportation
Subject: Support for HB 136
Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:20:47 PM


I strongly urge you to support HB 136, which will ensure that vested property owners along the Alaska Railroad
Right-of-Way are not prevented from using their land as long as such use does not impede Railroad operations.  
Thank you for supporting this important legislation,
Robert Gastrock
12751 Rivulet Circle
Anchorage
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